
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 27, 2006 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company for an 

Order Approving Deferral of Costs Related to Declining Hydro Generation  
Docket No. UE-050412 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 
Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket are the original and 18 copies of Commission Staff's 
Petition for Reconsideration, and Certificate of Service.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
DONALD T. TROTTER  
Senior Counsel  
 
DTT:klg 
Enclosures 
cc:  Parties 


